School Messenger
11-28-21

Hello, this is Donna Finch, principal of Daniel Pratt Elementary School.  Please listen to the following announcements:
· [bookmark: _GoBack]School resumes Monday.
· STAR Reading and Math testing will take place Wednesday and Thursday.  All students will be tested, so it is very important that your child comes to school on these days. 
· DPES is following the current ACBOE COVID protocol. The protocol was amended August 25th and it is located on the home page of our website.  
I hope you all had a wonderful Thanksgiving.  Let’s have a fantastic week and Go Eagles!!


